
Notice of Cancellation 
 

South Dakota Public Deposit Protection Commission 
Tuesday, December 30, 2014 Division of Banking 

2 p.m. 1601 N. Harrison Avenue, Suite1 
Pierre, SD 57501 

 
The Commission meeting for Tuesday, December 30, 2014 has been cancelled. If you 

have further questions please contact the Division of Banking at 605.773.3421. 


